
                                                                                                                                                  

 
 

33 Squadron Association at the Cenotaph 2021  

 

Since 2017 the 33 Squadron Association has been represented at the Cenotaph Parade on 

Remembrance Sunday every year, with the exception of 2020 when the Parade was 

cancelled due to the Covid 19 restrictions.  

Having stood back and witnessed the old and new Association members sharing memories 

and stories, and toasting absent friends from hip flasks, Association Treasurer and 

Cenotaph Attendance organiser Jez Reid decided that instead of a ‘Members in Horse 

Guards Parade’ photograph and some comments from the post-Parade pint and debrief, 

he asked the attendees to share their personal thoughts about what the Association and 

the Remembrance Parade meant to them. Read their comments in the next edition of 

‘Loyalty’, which will be available on the website before this Friday’s Reunion.   

 


